
From: Suzanne McArthur <Suzanne.McArthur@mariecurie.org.uk> 
Sent: 24 March 2021 19:17 
To: 11074, head <head@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk> 
Subject: A thank you to pupils and staff from Marie Curie 
		
Dear Staff and pupils, 
  
I heard from a colleague of mine that you had all had a busy and fun day yesterday, marking the first 
National Day of Reflection.  I wanted to send you a personal email on behalf of Marie Curie to say a 
massive thank you to you all for the amazing amount of money that you raised!  The money you 
raised will help us to provide 30 hours of nursing care for patients being cared for in their own 
homes.  That is the equivalent of 3 nights!  This means that someone who is really poorly can have a 
Marie Curie nurse be with them throughout the night time to help look after them, so they are not 
alone and that there relative can have a good rest.  This will mean so much to them. 
It sounds like you enjoyed some really creative reflective activities yesterday and I’m sure you all 
really enjoyed sharing your stories and seeing each others art work. 
  
Thank you again for all of your fundraising efforts. 
  
I hope you all have a wonderful Easter. 
  
Kindest regards, 
  
Suzanne 
	 
Suzanne	McArthur 
Head	of	Operations,	Midlands 
	 
Marie	Curie	Hospice	,	West	Midlands. 
Marsh	lane 
Solihull 
B91	2PQ 
	 

 
 


